
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

13 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

An Introduction to Autism and Neurodiversity for Parents  

Welcome back to a new term, the children have all settled back into school life extremely well. I am 

writing to inform you of an opportunity that you might like to attend that is being run by Linwood 

Training, Support and Advice. Please see the flyer below that has been received directly from them 

should you wish to book a space. 

The times and dates coming up are as follows:  

 

Should you wish to book or ask any questions a space please contact Jackie Horne. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Fiona Lord  

Head of Provision  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Start  Finish (approx.)  Venue  

Monday 6th March 
2023  

 

1:15pm  4pm  
 

The Hamworthy Club, Function 
Room, Magna Road, Bournemouth, 
BH21 3AP 

Friday 24th March 
2023  

9.30am  
 

12pm  
 

Somerford Arc, 20 Southey Road, 
Christchurch, BH23 3EH 

Thursday 27th April 
2023  

9.15am  12pm  
 

Springdale First School, Springdale 
Road, Broadstone, BH18 9BW  



 
 

                      

 

An Introduction  to Autis

m

 and 

Neurodiversity  for Parents 

This session will provide parents with a basic overview of 

how Autism and Neurodiversity may present in children and 

young people.  

 

• Informatio

n

 about Autism and Neurodiversity 

 including the 3 areas of difference. 

• Parent input “What I wish I had known”. 

• Young person input “My experiences”. 

 

Please note that your child does not need a diagnosis to 

attend this session.  No charge to attend.  

 

Please email ; jackiehorne@linwood.bournemouth.sch.uk 

for session details / availability.  

Led by Kate Tuck & Jackie Horne 

Linwood Training, Support & Advice 


